
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…27/9/2021 
Please can we have any old children’s magazines and comics for 

our reading area. Thank you! 

 

Don’t forget it is superhero day on Monday (27th) and your 

child can come dressed as their own superhero. See parentmail 

letter from Monday (20th September) for more details. 
Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: All about me! 
During this topic we will be getting to know each other and finding out 

about our new friends and school. 
 

Theme for the week: This week we will be having a bursting table in the 

classroom. Each day 6 children will be invited to bring one thing in from home 

that is special to them. A slip will come home each day to invite specific 

children to share. The children can put their special item on the bursting table 

and can talk to their friends about it. Please can you help your child select 

something that they will be able to talk about and that reflects their interests 

as we will be using these items to help us with future planning. By the end of 

the week each child will have been invited to share a special item.  

As part of our ‘All about me’ topic we will be exploring ‘Belonging’ in RE. We will 

be talking about special places in the community and would love some photos of 

any religious buildings you and your family visit so we can personalise the lesson 

and make it directly relevant to our children. Please email any photos you are 

happy to share with your child’s class to the class teacher.(see email address’ 

below) 

Phonics: This week we will begin to learn the letter sounds m, n, i and d. 

This week, your child will come home with a sounds folder for you to 

keep at home. Weekly, we will send home the sounds we have learnt 

during the week. We ask that you put this sheet into their sounds 

 



folders to keep them together. Please can you practise making the 

sounds with your child.  

Maths: We will be comparing amounts using the words more and fewer and 

comparing the height of objects (taller and shorter) and length of objects 

(longer and shorter).   

 
 

Additional notes and reminders 

  

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is planned to 

meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above may occur. 
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